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Susan Pruett and Petra Ashleman dress 
up the MCC Foundation’s 18th Annual 

Hearts in the Arts Theatre Gala.

When planning began last summer for the 18th Annual Hearts in the Arts The-
atre Gala, the committee knew the focus would be on both raising friends and 
raising more funds! The goal was to significantly increase the fundraising out-
come of this event that supports student scholarships and capital needs at MCC. 
With a popular Gala show like Chicago on tap, and the enthusiastic support of 
Honorary Chairs Cynthia and Ray Perry behind us, the Gala event reached new 
heights: attendance increased by 26 percent, and net proceeds from Hearts in 
the Arts memberships and Gala income increased by 42 percent! Thank you, 
Hearts in the Arts patrons and Gala supporters!
The Feb. 27th event began with an hors d’oeuvres and wine reception at the Ball 
Performing Arts Center. Presidential Scholars, Opera students, and MCC men’s 
golfers greeted more than 250 patrons who gathered for a Chicago-themed 
menu, drinks, and jazzy melodies from the MCC Sextet of Swing Band. After 
dining and conversation, guests enjoyed McLennan Theatre’s performance of 
the Bob Fosse musical Chicago. This year’s cast featured leads Avery Carlisle as 
Velma Kelly and Kyndal Rinewalt as Roxie Hart. 
The MCC Foundation heartily thanks this year’s Hearts in the Arts members and 
Gala sponsors, featured on pg. 4. We also applaud our Hearts in the Arts Honor-
ary Chairs Cynthia and Ray Perry and our volunteer committee for their tireless 
work to support our students and faculty! 

MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown, Presidential Scholars Nalelley 
Gonzalez and Matthew Espinoza, and MCC Opera students  

Mary Beechner and Lee Brown. 

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
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2020 Hearts in the Arts “Chicago” Gala
continued

C
o

u
r

te
sy

 o
f 

W
ac

o
 T

r
ib

https://www.wacotrib.com/gallery/events/mcc-s-hearts-in-the-arts-gala-feb/collection_b8e90bb0-59e8-11ea-9c59-6f41ad611159.html?fbclid=IwAR0ptawNV-BeNGojrY2JUwxM-sp3ScTt5Qa2Bd5UOSJmmA-7WU1a9BYrn7I#1
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2020 Hearts in the Arts “Chicago” Gala
continued
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http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation/
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MCC Foundation Gala 
Committee:

Cynthia and Ray Perry (Honor-
ary Chairs), Dr. Bronwen Forbay,      
Dr. Sandra Goss, Nashim Hamil-

ton, Linda Hatchel, Nell Hawkins, 
Heather Lanford, Missy Larson, 

Mandy Morrison, Mary Perez, 
Betsy Reeder, Dr. Dianne  

Sawyer, Belinda Shelburne, 
Priscilla Stinnett, Glenda Strum, 

Lise Uhl, and Lindsey Vanek; MCC 
Foundation staff: Neyra Bazaldua,  
Shelley Cotten, Rose DeLeon, and 

Kim Patterson. 

Visual and Performing 
Arts Division:

Randy Dockendorf, Donna  
Flowers, Dr. Bronwen Forbay, Dick 

Gimble, Kelly Parker, Joe Taylor, 
Lise Uhl, and Nick Webb.

Administration and Staff

Dr. Johnette McKown, Dr. Fred 
Hills, and Dr. Chad Eggleston; 

Vince Clark, Lindsey Vanek, Lisa 
Elliott, Jennifer Norman, Clif-Ann 

Paris, and the MCC Marking & 
Communications Office; Chief 
Clayton Williams and the MCC 

Police Department; Dianne  
Feyerherm, Bryan Mohan, Jerry 

Niles, Dave Rachuig,Victor Porres,   
Robert Fajardo, and the MCC 

Physical Plant Staff.

Student Volunteers

MCC Presidential Scholars, 
Student Greeters, MCC Sextet of 

Swing Student Performers, Music 
Student Association Ushers, and 

the Men’s Golf Team.

WE GRATEFULLY 
THANK THOSE 

WHO HELPED MAKE 
THE 18TH ANNUAL 

HEARTS IN THE ARTS 
GALA A SUCCESS!

2020 Hearts in the Arts “Chicago” Gala
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“Keep up the spirit and the faith ….” This uplifting email sign-off from 
a donor made me pause and give thanks! How comforting it is to have 
friends supporting us as we navigate this bizarre new world of an almost 
fully online existence!  How reassuring it is to know that even amid all 
the bad news and fear, we are all in this together … even if we are tem-
porarily and corporally alone.  

At the MCC Foundation, we are feeling anything but alone.  First, I must 
give a huge shout-out to the MCC Administration that has worked tire-
lessly to help turn this mighty ship from “full speed ahead” to “proceed 
cautiously but still serve our students and the community.” In what 
seemed like the blink of an eye, the college has transitioned to fully on-
line instruction and fully online employment. (This was no small thing!) 
School is in session, looking a little different, but our students are being 
served. Our MCC values clearly reign at this difficult time. 

Our neighbors on the front lines … the nurses, paramedics, lab workers, 
hospital techs, social workers, police officers, teachers, grocery stockers 
and checkers, restaurant owners and servers … are MCC students past 
and present. They are keeping our community together through this 
unprecedented situation ... they are the true heroes of this fight, and we 
are proud to call them Highlanders. 

Some have reached out to ask how they can help. Many of our current MCC students are facing drastically reduced 
paychecks, or none at all. Life challenges, which are always the biggest threat to student success, abound in these un-
precedented times (see the testimony in the sidebar.) The Foundation stands ready to support these students through 
our McKown Emergency Fund and Paulanne’s Pantry. If you can, we thank you for helping us help them through this 
challenging time. Giving online is easy at www.mclennan.edu/foundation -- click on “Make A Gift.” 

During these challenging times, nothing is for sure, except the knowledge that nothing important has really changed. 
People are stepping up with creative ways to support each other. Our college is still providing education for students 
who have fervent dreams of a better life. Our Foundation remains committed to serving our students … and our 
friends remain supportive. All will be well. 

With (even greater) gratitude for your partnership and support,

If you would like to contribute to the McKown Emergency Fund or Paulanne’s Pantry, please visit 
www.mclennan.edu/foundation and click on “Make a Gift.”

Keep Up the Spirit and the Faith

Words From a Student:

“I recently graduated in December with an Associate 
of Applied Science in Marketing, and I currently am 
pursuing an Electronic Media certification. I chose to 
continue taking classes at MCC before I transfer to 
the University Center in the Fall of 2020 because of 
the wonderful instruction and support I received as a 
student here.  I currently work part time in retail at 
Best Buy and have applied for a second job working 
overnight to help supplement income. I am attempt-
ing to utilize any resource I can right now. The biggest 
change in my life is that I recently became a foster 
parent to a 19-month old girl. The parents have been 
unable to care for her, and I have been one of only a 
few people CPS has deemed appropriate to care for 
her. I help take care of her in between classwork and 
my job at Best Buy. I have asked work for more hours, 
but unfortunately, they are simply not there. I com-
pletely understand you have been overwhelmed with 
aide requests, but I appreciate your consideration.”

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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In these uncertain times, community college students are facing unprecedented
challenges in living and learning. Thank you for helping us help them.

Even in the best of times, community college students usually do not drop out of school because of a 
lack of tuition; they drop out because of life’s emergencies. Transportation, health, job, and housing 
crises can derail even the most ardent college dreams.

During these stressful times, student needs have become even greater! Due to our community’s 
COVID-19 crisis, many MCC students are facing reduced work hours or no paycheck at all, 
and they are struggling. We thank you for helping us directly help them through these challenging 
times by donating to the MCC Foundation:

	 •Giving to the McKown Emergency Fund, which provides emergency grants for rent, utilities, 		
	    car repairs, and learning tools.

	 •Giving to Paulanne’s Pantry, which partners with the Central Texas Food Bank to provide      	
	    fresh and shelf-stable food and hygiene items. A safe drivethrough lane delivers staples to 		
	    students cars.

MCC classes and support services continue online to serve our students and the community. The 
MCC Foundation stands ready to support students facing these unprecedented challenges.  
Thank you for helping.

LEND A HAND

DONATE NOW

https://commerce.cashnet.com/mclennanem1pay?ITEMCODE=EM1-MCF
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The MCC Foundation is proud 
to announce a new partner-
ship with the McLennan 
County Community Supervi-
sion & Corrections Department 
(CSCD) to support Paulanne’s 
Pantry at our college. As part 
of their community service, adult probationers may provide funds or 
recently purchased food for area food banks. 

The Foundation worked with McLennan County CSCD to include Paulanne’s Pantry on the list of choices 
for probationers to support. McLennan County CSCD Community Services Coordinator Alicia Reid said food 
pantry contributions are a popular choice for adult probationers who may not be able to do real-time service 
projects due to work or family commitments. The program gives one hour of probation service for each $5 
donated to the pantry.  

Between August and December last fall, Paulanne’s Pantry distributed 13,983 pounds of food to 437 student 
families. As awareness and use of the pantry increased in the past year, the MCC Foundation has stepped up 
efforts to provide pantry equipment, funding, and donated food and hygiene supplies. As Paulanne’s Pantry pre-
pares to meet an increase in need during the Coronavirus outbreak, changes have been made to the pantry’s hours and 
methods of operation. Paulanne’s Pantry is now open, by appointment, from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m., Monday-Friday. 
Students can text 254-870-8263 or call Student Success at 254-299-8226 to schedule a “curbside” pickup appointment. 

Probationers Support 

MASA Presents Major Gifts to Help Fellow Students

The Medical Assistant Student Association (MASA), under 
the leadership of Professor David Choate, has worked dili-
gently during the 2019 - 2020 academic year to fundraise, 
and their hard work earned enough funding to present gener-
ous donations to our campus community. In February, MASA 
presented a check to Paulanne’s Pantry for $1,000! This 
donation will allow the pantry to purchase 7,000 pounds of 
food. The group also presented $500 to the McKown Stu-
dent Emergency Fund. 

But the MASA students’ generosity didn’t stop there. When 
COVID-19 hit our community, the group voted to transfer all 
dollars raised for their annual travel to help their fellow stu-

dents. On March 25, the group presented (virtually) a check for $3,500 to support the Emergency Fund 
and the Pantry! These MASA gifts, combined, represent one of the largest student-sourced gifts in the 
history of the MCC Foundation. It is clear that these future healthcare professionals have a heart for 
helping. 

“I am extremely proud of the Medical Assistant program, students, and MASA, and I congratulate David 
Choate and Alyssa VanVleet for their leadership,” said MCC Dean of Health Professions Glynnis Gaines. 
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MCC Foundation Honors Incoming & 
Outgoing Board Members

The MCC Foundation hosted its Holiday Dinner on Dec. 4, when we honored outgoing and incoming 
board members. This event, which is held each year at the MCC Conference Center, invites past, pres-
ent, and incoming MCC Foundation board members to enjoy dinner and entertainment (courtesy of 
McLennan Opera) and celebrate the successes of the MCC Foundation.

MCC Executive Director Kim Patterson recognized and honored two outgoing board members--Sharon 
Allison and Kent Keahey--for their respective six years of service on the MCC Foundation Board. Sharon 
and Kent were presented with a special note of thanks and a custom ceramic bowl to commemorate 
their time of service to the Foundation. 

Patterson then recognized the following new members of the MCC Foundation Board, effective Jan. 1, 
2020: Mary Perez and Dr. Donald K. Lewis. These new members attended a comprehensive Board Ori-
entation on Dec. 5, learning the history of the MCC Foundation and discussing the strategic initiatives 
of the college and the Foundation for 2020.

Many thanks to our past and present board members for your service!

Virginia and Don Lewis Mary Perez

Sharon AllisonKent Keahey
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https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/foundation-projects/alumni.html
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Nerds, Wine, & TI-89s: 
Celebrating 10 years of Engineering at McLennan

The McLennan Engineering program and the MCC Foundation organized a reception in November to celebrate 10 years 
of Engineering at McLennan. The McLennan Engineering program began in 2009 with 60 students, and it has grown to 
378 students today. Graduates from this program transfer to engineering programs at Baylor, A&M, UT, Texas Tech and 
other prestigious universities, and they work in business and industry, both locally and internationally. A special guest in 
attendance was Cody James, the program’s first graduate in 2011.

Titled “Nerds, Wine, & TI-89s,” this 10th Anniversary reunion brought back numerous successful graduates who wanted 
to honor the program by creating a permanent, endowed scholarship fund for engineering students. Engineering alums, 
professors, and community members united forces and were able to raise more than $17,000 toward the newly estab-
lished Proven Scholar in Engineering Scholarship. This fund is only $3,000 away from reaching the full endowment level! 
It you would like to contribute to this program, please visit www.mclennan.edu/foundation/ -- click on “Make a Gift” 
and specify “Engineering Scholarship.”

Congratulations to Engineering faculty Dr. April Andreas, Dr. Paulina Sidwell, and Laura Wright for 10 fantastic years! 

https://www.mclennan.edu/engineering-department/docs/ENGR-Newsletter_0919.pdf
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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CELEBRATING 10 YEARS OF ENGINEERING AT MCLENNAN
Continued
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Music Industry Careers in the News!

Music Industry Careers Alumnus Brandon Marquin 
graduated from MCC in 2001 and then moved to Los 
Angeles, where he joined a children’s group named 
“The Lucky Band.” This band has reached popular-
ity by creating indie music sounds that are rooted 
in their whimsical, child-friendly imaginations. Their 
hit songs include, “Blue Bear,” “Oso Azul,” “Que 
Dices,” “Thingamajig,” and many others. They have  
performed all over the world and have made  
appearances on CNN, Univision, PBS, and Sprout 
TV’s “Sunny Side Up Show.” 
The Lucky Band released their newest album, titled 
“Buenos Diaz,” in April of 2019. This album was re-
cently awarded a Latin Grammy in the Children’s  
Album category. Brandon is pictured on the far right. 

Brandon Marquin

Music Industry Careers (MIC) major Brody Gamble, 
left, with MCC Foundation board member Trammell 
Kelly at the Nov. 16 “Showcase of Texas Talent” 
concert in down-town Waco. Gamble, who organized 
and produced the televised concert for a class 
project, donated all con-cert proceeds to the Dave 
Hibbard Music Industry Ca-reers Scholarship fund at 
the MCC Foundation. Hibbard started the MIC 
program in 1985 and is widely considered to be the 
“Godfather of Waco Live Music.”

Showcase of Texas Talent 
Concert
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Grammy Award-winning music producer Larry Griffin Jr., known worldwide as Symbolyc One or S1, 
returned to his alma mater, McLennan Community College on Thursday, Feb. 20 for a guest artist  
session with students and the community. 

The master class, sponsored by the MCC Foundation’s Hearts in the Arts affinity group, was held in 
the band hall of the Ball Performing Arts Center on the MCC campus. The event was well attended by 
both students and the public, who heard the inside story on how to succeed in the music business.  

In February, S1 won his third Grammy for “Best Gospel Album” with Kirk Franklin. In 2015, he picked 
up his second award for his work on Eminem's 2013 album, The Marshall Mathers LP 2, which took 
the honors in the “Best Rap Album” category. S1 has established himself as one of the top music 
producers in the industry, working with music legends such as Madonna, Gladys Knight, Beyonce’ 
and Kanye West and crafting songs for other great artists such as Drake, Lorde, Talib Kweli, The 
Game, Adam Levine, 50 Cent and Common, among many others. 

S1 was born and raised in Waco and credits his time in the MCC Music Industry Careers program for 
giving him his professional start.  He received an Associate Degree in Applied Science in Audio Engi-
neering from MCC in 1997 and learned the essentials of studio recording, mixing, and music industry 
business in the program. His new memoir "Pray. Focus. Plan. Execute: A Memoir by S1" was released 
in January. 

Three-time Grammy Winner Symbolyc One Visits MCC

https://www.s1kits.com/
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“The most important thing was 
that I could hear the issues, 
problems, concerns and the joy 
other people have in our daily 
work, and I could share my 
troubles and skills with them. 
We all tried to help each other 
out and tried to find solutions 
when it was possible. I felt it 
was so unique and great for us 
to talk openly. I have learned 
so much from them and am 
so excited to get back to the 
classrooms to help my  
students with the skills .” 

-Yumei Wu, MCC Mathematics 
Professor

The Great College Seminar

The MCC Foundation promotes quality higher education that 
enriches the academic, economic, and cultural life our our di-
verse community. With this in mind, we were able to provide over 
$68,000 in funds to McLennan Community College faculty and 
staff this year for professional development.  These funds are 
used to offer a variety of opportunities year-round, such as  
professional development workshops, informational sessions, 
Professional Development Day, and the Great College Seminar.

The Spring 2020 Great College Seminar was a multi-day event,  
beginning February 26th and ending on the 29th. The seminar 
focused on honesty with the other participants and oneself to ad-
dress the following: 1) what are my own strengths and successes; 
2) what are my weaknesses that can limit success; 3) what is the
essence of a Great College?

MCC Director of the Center for Teaching and Learning Dr. Staci 
Taylor says “This seminar provides MCC the ability to have faculty 
and staff interact and learn from each other. It creates relation-
ships across campus, which enhance communication and  
problem solving in ways that were never possible before.”
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Highland Arbor Grand Opening
The McLennan Community College Foundation was joined by MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown, 
Board President K. Paul Holt, and community partners to commemorate the completion of the  
Highland Arbor sanctuary space at a ribbon-cutting ceremony on Tuesday, November 26. 

Donor Greg Evans, owner of Redwoods, Inc., approached the MCC Foundation about contributing to a 
sanctuary space on campus for students, faculty, and staff. This project attracted generous contribu-
tions from several community partners, as well as much positive interest on our campus. Generous 
contributors included the Charles and Mary Evans family, Mazanec Construction, RBDR, Redwoods 
Inc., A-1 Banner and Sign, A-1 Building Supply, Hensel Electric Company, Farmer Masonry, Martin 
Marietta, and Nick Rojo. Their generosity means that no college funds were expended for this beautiful 
campus enhancement. The ceremony concluded with hot chocolate and cupcakes. 

“We are so grateful to our community partners for their generous donation to our campus,” said MCC 
Foundation Executive Director Kim Patterson. “This space will provide an area where our students are 
able to relax, reduce stress, and find tranquility in their busy schedules.We are so grateful to the Evans 
family and our other community partners who made this space a reality.”  
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Our Year in Review
The Annual Report of the McLennan Community College Foundation

The MCC Foundation • 1400 College Drive • Waco, TX 76708 • Phone: 254.299.8604 • Fax: 254.299.8484 • www.mclennan.edu/foundation

See Year, p.2

The McLennan Community 
College Foundation promotes 
quality higher education that 

enriches the academic,  
economic and cultural life of our 

diverse community.   

To further this mission, the 
Foundation acquires financial 

resources and strengthens 
support to fund scholarships, 
professional development and 
capital improvements for the 

students, faculty and staff of the 
College and the broader  
communities it serves.   

In so doing, the Foundation 
hopes to enhance quality of 
life, encourage success and 

positively change the futures of 
students and their families.

Dear Friends of McLennan Community College,  
It is a joy for those of us at the MCC Foundation to serve our community and to 

help put college excellence within reach of all who seek it!  It has been another won-
derful year at McLennan Community College and the MCC Foundation, one filled 
with numerous opportunities to bring new and old friends even closer to our college. 
Thanks to generous gifts totaling $1.2 million and strong investment returns, MCC 
Foundation assets topped $21.6 million, putting ours among the top community  
college foundations in Texas!  

The MCC Foundation’s purpose is to raise support for scholarships, faculty and 
staff professional development, and capital improvements at MCC. In keeping with 
this mission, our most significant news of 2019 was that for the second consecutive 
year, we broke the half-million dollar mark in scholarships, awarding $503,000 to 
more than 500 deserving students!  Those life-changing awards would not be possible 
without the generosity of our donors. This year, 18 donors established or completed 
funding new scholarships. We are so grateful to them, as well as those who came 

2019
MissionStatement

British Historian Dr. Andrew Roberts, left, celebrates his Texas gift at “A Conversation with 
Winston Churchill Biographer Andrew Roberts” on Feb. 13, 2019.

Click the picture above or click here to view the 
entire 2018-2019 annual report.

click here to view the mcc foundation’s 
2018-2019 audited financial statements.

https://go.epublish4me.com/ebook/html/10102552
https://go.epublish4me.com/ebook/html/10102552
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/docs/Financial_Statements_18-19.pdf
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

In Honor of Dr. Cheryl Bohde
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin

In Honor of Brenda Bradley
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin
	Alisa Petree
	Deborah Quinn

In Honor of Dr. Andrew Canham
	Paul and Dina Hoffman

In Honor of Linda Crawford
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin

In Honor of Dr. Linda Dulin
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin

In Honor of Elijah and Kepler
	David Moran

In Honor of Dr. Elaine Fagner
	Marcus Bradley Aldridge
	Clyde Anderson
	Mary Benjamin
	Madison Berry
	Emily Cecil
	Juan Covarrubias
	Katelyn Crunk
	Lorena DeLeon
	Taylor Gilson
	Paige Hartom
	Emma Howard
	Kayla Irwin
	Kelsey Ivy
	Macae Lopez
	Taylor Metcalf
	Maria Pat
	Timothy Pecina

	Freedman Taylor
	Katlyn Vanna
	Elizabeth Wall
	Khalilah Warren

In Honor K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna 
Miller
	Sarah Melecki

In Honor of Gene and Susan Gooch
	Terry Lechler

In Honor of Mark and Mary Halamik’s 
Wedding
	Texas Life Insurance Company IT  
Department

In Honor of Paul Hoffman’s Birthday
	MCC Student Development, Testing, 	
	Advising, and Career Services

In Honor of Wes McCormack
	Gretchen McCormack

In Honor of Jeannette McGinnis’ 105th 
Birthday
	Ann and Wayne Duncan

In Honor of Dr. Johnette McKown
	William and Kay Turney

In Honor of Dr. Johnette McKown’s 
Birthday
	Terry Lechler				  
			
In Honor of Dennis and Jan Michaelis
	Beth Mayfield

In Honor of Kim Patterson
	Betsy and Phil Reeder

In Honor of Alvin L. Pollard, Sr. 
	Benjy and Elizabeth Bauer
	Educators Credit Union
	Kevin Enders
	Wilford Flowers
	GAMMA GAMMA Boule Foundation
	Michael Gibson
	Ken Harris
	Albert Hawkins	
	Robert Langford
	Johnny and Linda Pelton

In Honor of Dr. Dianne Sawyer’s 
receiving the Gold-Headed 
Cane Award
	Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison

In Honor of Molly Shepard
	Alissa Payne
	Mark Petersen

In Honor of Texas Tech’s 10th  
Anniversary at MCC
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Honor of Professor Paula Barfield 
Unger
	Michael Vieregg

In Honor of Laura Wright
	Renata Smith

In Memory of Alvin Amelunke
	Geraldine and Rick Jackson

In Memory of Sherrie Hansen Baird
	Susan Hoychick
	Sue McKown

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

 In Honor & In Memory

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

In Memory of Bobby Jean Benton
	Gilberto and Lori Caceres
	Bob Ford
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Evelyn Borshay
	Drs. Richard and Bonnie Sneed

In Memory of Rosie Lee Corbell
	Paul and Dina Hoffman

In Memory of Dr. Kent Etheridge
	Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison

In Memory of George Fancher
	Alexandra Shiu

In Memory of John Senter Farrar
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Memory of Evelyn Feezell
	Dr. Cindy and Rod Little

In Memory of Katherine Geno
	Kim Geno

In Memory of Joseph Ginnane
	Jean Fallas
	Marilyn Ginnane

In Memory of Anna Allen Hamilton 
	Jimi and John Davidson
	Dr. Richard Drum
	K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna Miller
	Ray and Cynthia Perry
	Sheehy, Lovelace & Mayfield, P.C.
	Peter and Robbye Rusek

In Memory of David Hibbard
	Judy Blomgren
	June and Paul Campbell
	E-Cleff Productions Inc.
	Manuel Harty Edquist
	Karen Harper
	Cindy Hibbard
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Skip and Sandy Londos
	
In Memory of Bettye Lewis
	Sara Jo and Louie Englander

In Memory of Francisco and Beatriz 
Paniagua
	James Paniagua

In Memory of Carolyn Plaa
	Drs. Harry and Louise Powell

In Memory of Lorraine Pearl Ripley
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	David and Annette Scott

In Memory of Ann Roznovsky
	Al Roznovsky

In Memory of Dan Savage
Scott and Dr. Elaine Fagner

In Memory of Emmie Schneider
	Trey and Cathy Schneider

In Memory of Callie Sides
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Memory of Don Tatum
	Drs. Harry and Louise Powell		
	

In Memory of Charles Tindell
	Neyra Bazaldua

In Memory of Charles and Dorothy 
Turner
	Dr. Robb and Audrey Moses 
	and Family

In Memory of Mickey Uptmore
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Beverly Sue Nicolay 
Williams
	Charles Nicolay 
	Alexandra Shiu Nicolay

In Memory of Brooks Wallace Wilson
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

 In Honor & In Memory

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

Jeremy Adams
Russ Alexander
Candace Allen
Candi Allen
Sue Allen
ALTRUSA Club of Waco Texas  
Foundation Inc.
Kathy Alverson
American Bottling Company
Dr. April Andreas
Amy Antoninka
Joe Arrington
Ascension Providence
Mary Asebedo
Sherwin Attai, M.D.
Suzanne Baldon
Dr. Wilbur and LaWanda Ball
Dr. Donald and Nancy Balmos
Teri Barnes
Amber Baskerville
Mac and Virginia Bates
Baylor Scott & White Health Hillcrest 
Physician Services
Neyra Bazaldua
Jonathan Beechner
Dr. Stephen and Christy Benson
Michael Bertness
Bed Bath & Beyond
Jim and Gay Berry
Carmack and Rose Berryman
Michael and Denise Bertness
Ben E. Keith Beverages
Kristine Bias
Annette Bigham
Brian and Melissa Bivona
Jennifer Black
Gail Blanpied
Peter Blaskiewicz
Blue Bell Creameries, L.P.
Diane Boles

Joe Bondeson
Molly Bowen
Nancy Boyens
Amber Bracken
Brenda Bradley
Dr. Julie Brannen
Pamela Briggs
Deborah Brock
Lawrence Brooks
Rick and Carolyn Brophy
Margaret Boyce Brown
Margaret C B & S Spencer N. Brown 
Foundation Inc.
Dr. Richard and Alice Anne Brunn
Scott Bryant
Terry and Ellan Burke
Cindy Burns
James and Shirley Burroughs
Scott Bryant
Cabela’s
Lori Caceres
Callan Equipment Company
Nancy Callan
Ivanna and Peter Campbell
Sheryl Campbell
Mike and Theresa Campenni
Dr. Andrew and Elaine Canham
Christopher Cantu
Denise Carey
Capstone Mechanical
Charlotte Carpenter
Dr. Lissette Carpenter
Llolanda and Kenneth Carriveau
Tracy Carter
Jose Castelan
Central National Bank
Donald Choate
Bradley Christian
Dennis Clark

Karen Clark
Vincent Clark
Herbert Clifton
James Clifton
William Clifton, Jr.
Coca-Cola North America
Community Bank & Trust
Karen Conine
Will and Laura Conrad
Stephen Cook
Kristen Cook
Dr. Linda McFerrin Cook
Cooper Foundation
Daelynn Copeland
Susan Copeland
Shelley Cotten
Cottonwood Creek Golf Course
Travis Cox 
Courtyard by Marriott
Sandra Cox
Travis Cox
Mark Crenwelge
Ashley Cruseturner
Kendall Culver
Bob and Erin Davis
Heather Davis
Judge Rex and Donna Davis
Ray and Ellen Deaver
Margie De Laurell
Rose DeLeon
Matt Dill, CLU ChFC
Ruel Dixon
Anita Dorris
Glenda Drake
Dylan Drapela
Marylaine Driese
Dr Pepper Museum & Free Enterprise 
Institute
Sondra Dubowsky

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Alason Duncan
Ann and Wayne Duncan
Gary Duncan
Marighny Dutton
Kathleen Eden
Educators Credit Union
Aimee Edwards
Misty Edwards
Lisa Elliott
Phillip Ericksen
Esponsor Now, Inc.
Charles Gregory Evans
Theresa Evans
Toni Evans
Extraco Banks
Scott and Dr. Elaine Fagner
Fairfield Inn & Suites North
Stacy Fancher
Susie Farley
Diane Feyerherm
Wesley and Reverend Judy Filer
David Fleuriet
Donna Flowers
FNB
Dr. Bronwen Forbay
Follett Higher Education Group
Ajiah Forge-Tatum
Dottie Fornoff
Angela Foster
Romona Foster
Henry Foulks
Donna Fouts
Jon Fox
Christopher Foytek
Ed Francis
Kathleen Francis
Sally Frazier
Thomas Frost
Zakery Fyke

Glynnis Gaines
Neida Galvan
Ricky Garcia
Karen Garrett
GENCO Federal Credit Union
Gerardo and Kimberly Galvan
Dr. Donna George
Douglas and Brenda Gibson
Richard Gimble
Marilyn Ginnane
Felicia Gladden
Faith Glatter
Lucy Glockzin
Yolanda Gonzalez
Dr. Jerry Gordon
Bill and Dr. Sandra Goss
Dr. Frank and Ramona Graves
Stephen Greathouse
Heyward and Marsha Green
Matt Green
Jamaal and Kari Greene
James Grisham
Michell Gross
Fay and Nick Gutierrez
Jim and Judy Haller
Dustie Hamilton
Hampton Inn North
Marianna Hampton
Doug Haney
Glenn Hanna
Happy Hounds Aquatic & Daycare 
Center
Jim and Linda Hardwick
Jodi Harper
Jaxom and Betty Hartman 
Andy and Sherri Harwell
Dana and Karen Hassell
John and Linda Hatchel
Laura Hays

Leslie Henderson
R. E. Henderson and Co., Inc.
John Hendrex
Landon and Laurie Hengst
Kelsea Henry
Peaches Henry
Melanie Hill
Dr. Fred and Barbara Hills
Hilton – Waco
Ronald Hochstatter
Jenna Hoefer
Dr. Kent Hoeffner
Dr. Lisa Hoeffner
Paul and Dina Hoffman
Tim Holtkamp
Michelle Hoskins
William Howard
Wendell and Belinda Hudson
Mac and Pam Hughes
Donald Hurst
Gail Illich
Independent Bank
Insurors of Texas
Italian Granite
Rita Jacinto
Claudette Jackson
Cody James
Natalie James
Larry and Lisa Jaynes
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C.
Brian Johnson
Anne and David Jolliff
Laurice Jones
Sandi Jones
Sandra Jones
Jon Lillie’s Steakhouse
Pat Kaiser
Candice Kelm
Donald Keltner

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 
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Dr. Sharon Kenan
Dr. Shirley Kenny
Brenda King
Kingfield House
Gale and Michael Kissinger
Melissa Kittner
Lynn Klatt
William Sansom Klump
James Knapp
Jared Knutson
James Kubacak
Jonathan Kutz
Anthony and Lizett LaStrape
Kathleen Laundy
Dr. Charlotte Laughlin
Dr. Sharon Lavery
Justin Lawson
Terry Lechler
Lee Insurance Agency, Inc.
Richard Leslie
Donald and Virginia Lewis
Kevin Lightfoot
Annette Lindsey
Lisa Lindloff
Dr. Bill Lockhart
Nancy Logan
Estella Lopez
Thomas and Jennifer Lowrance
Larry and Frances Lynch
Reid Makowsky
Glenda Miller and Jerry Malesovas
Michael Marriott
Tiffany Marty
Dr. William and Victoria Matta
Stephanie Maultsby
Beth and John Mayfield III
MCC Admissions and Recruitment
MCC Advising Career Services
MCC Counseling Center

MCC Health Careers
MCC Highlander Central
MCC IT Department
Kimberly and David McCoy
Sherriea McCray
MCC Student Development
MCC Student Records and Registration
MCC Testing
Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
Kathy McLendon
McLennan Community College Office
          Personnel Association (MCCOPA)
Sarah Melecki
Judge Vicki and Stephen Menard
Stan and Nancy Mitchell
Elizabeth Mitchell
Letitia Monsey
Charles and Nancy Moore
Helen Moore
James Moore
Michelle Moravec
Carla Michelle Morphis
Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison
Mandy and Evan Morrison
Tracy Morrison
Monica Mullins
Darya and Shawn Murk
Gary Myles
Esperansa Ndive
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Neitsch
Stan Norman
Office Depot
Andrew Oliver
James Oliver
Susan Olson
Johnnie Ortega
Joseph and Roberta Owens
Ed and Greta Page
Elizabeth Painter

Dr. Daniel and Jo Ann Paniagua
Clif-Ann Paris
Mickey and Bob Park
Becky Parker
Kim and Frank Patterson
Michael Pavoggi
James Perry
Ray and Cynthia Perry
Aubin Petersen
Mark Petersen
Alisa Petree
Kristen Petree
Jose Pichardo
Pioneer Steel & Pipe Co., Inc.
Al and Luwenda Pollard
Charlotte Powell
John (Andy) and Michelle Powell
Drs. Harry and Louise Powell
Tom and Kathryn Proctor
Deborah Quinn
Adrian Quinonez
Rainman
Stephanie Randell
Linda Ratliff
Esteban Ramirez
Zachary Ratliff
RBC Capital Markets
Judith Reagan
Dr. Ross and Nelwyn Reagan
Redwoods, Inc.
Revival Eastside Eatery
Rhino Sports & Entertainment Services
Dr. Phil and Corinne Rhodes
Ricky Rhodes
Ricoh USA, Inc.
Ridgewood Country Club
Dr. Donald and Natalie Risinger
Gayla Roberts
Jan Robertson

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 
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April Robinson
Deanna Robinson
Caustula Rodriguez
Rosa’s Café
Sidney Ross
Al Roznovsky
Diane Russo
Garrett Rust
Jacob Samarron
Josh Satterfield
Martie and Vern Sauter
Drs. Diane and Clay Sawyer
Elizabeth Scheifley
Steven Scheifley
Belinda Shelburne
Jerry Scheller
Jessica Shelton
Diane Schmaus
Angie Schmitz
Donald and Catherine 
Schneider and Family
Al Scoggins
Annette Scott
Dr. Arvis Scott
Michael Searight
Lauren Serafin-Castillo
Marissa Serafin
James and Jessica Shelton
Candy Shepard
Michael Shepard
Molly Shepard
Alexandra Shiu
Charles Shoultz, M.D.
Laurel Shrawder
Mary Sides
Paulina Sidwell
Carla Siegesmund
Pete C Silva
Marisa Sliva

Slovacek’s West
Dr. Bernard Smith
Stuart and Elizabeth Smith
Drs. Richard and Bonnie 
Sneed
Ameenah Snow
Ed Solano
Drs. James and Cynthia 
SoRelle
John Spano
Theresa and Larry Sparks, 
DDS
Susan Spooner
Linda and Don Stanford
Lorraine Stansel
Judge Ken and Alice Starr
Doris Stevens
Katie Stevens
Terry and Elaine Stevens
Tori Stewart
Emily Stottlemyre
Glenda Strum
Wanda Sudbury
Swan Hose Company
Christopher and Kristi 
Sweatt
Sweetness Desserts
Elizabeth Swift
Cheryl Taylor
Jonathan Taylor
Dr. Staci Taylor
Ted and Leah Teague
Rita Tejada
Texas Rangers Baseball 
Club
TFE
The Clifton Foundation
The Waco-Central TX  
Chapter
Karen Thomas

Paula Thomas
Shannon Thomas
Shellie Thompson
Rainey D Threadgill
Jodi Tindell
TNB McGregor
Jennifer Tobin
Aranza Torres
TownePlace Suites by Mar-
riott Waco South
Norman Townsend
Carrie and Johnathan Tran
Triple S Sales, Inc.
Triple S Sports
Shawn Trochim
Victor Trujillo
Rick and Elizabeth Tullis
Bradley Turner
Dr. William and Kay Turney
TY Ink
John and Debra Ucci
Lise Uhl and Tommy Edds
Beth Ullman
Paula Barfield Unger
Lindsey and Zack Vanek
Randal and Dawn Verner
James Veselka
Otsmar Villarroel
Waco Cardiology Associates
Waco Heart and Vascular, 
PLLC
Waco Summer Youth Minis-
tries, Inc.
Waco Tribune-Herald
Gail Wade
Dr. Preston Waller
Drs. George Ken-Hsi and 
May W. Wang
Greta Watson
Holly Webb

Nicholas Webb
Stephen Weinberger
Dr. Michael White
Laura Wichman
Rachel Wilde
Kaylee Wiley
Cloddy Williams
Diane Williams
Durwood Williams
Robert Clay Williams
Sheena Williams
Kayla Willis
Lesley Willis
Brooks Wilson
Bryant Windham
Amy Winslow
Carl and Alma Wlazlinski
Jenny Wolff
Women in Banking
Gail Woodward
Dee-Dinithi Wright
Laura Wright
Charles Yarbrough
Jessica Zbeida
Ellen Zboril

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

In Honor of Judge Rex Davis’ Leader-
ship of the 2019 MCC Foundation 
Board Chair 
	Linda and John Hatchel

In Honor of Dr. Elaine Fagner
	Reynaldo De Avila
	Geovana Bernal
	Taylor Gilson
	Rosa Gonzalez
	Prestand Harris
	Autumn Hudson
	Callie Mathis
	Rachael Santos
	Morgan Wray

In Honor of Pat Hutyra
	Sheehy, Lovelace & Mayfield, P.C.
	Philip E. McCleery

In Honor of Monty Lindloff - Winner of 
a Holiday Charity Competition 
	Christopher and Kathryn Chiles

In Honor of Jerry MacLauchlin
	Drs. James and Cynthia SoRelle

In Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Eddie  
Morrison
	Mark and Elaine Reynolds

In Honor of Al Pollard
	Dr. and Mrs. Jay Box
	Delta Alpha Omega Chapter Alpha 	
	Kappa Alpha Sorority
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Paul and Gail Illich
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor
	Dr. and Mrs. Ross Reagan

In Honor of Dr. Cynthia SoRelle’s 37 
Years of Service at MCC
	Fay and Nick Gutierrez
	Linda and John Hatchel

In Memory of Jacob Koppel Bauer
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Brenda Bradley
	Suzanne Baldon
	Carl David Bolin
	Hugh and Libby Bradley
	Scott Bryant
	Dr. and Mrs. A. L. Pete Butler
	Dr. Linda McFerrin Cook
	Kyle Damron
	Bill Dube
	Dunn Brake & Tire Service
	Dr. and Mrs. Chad Eggleston
	Kayleen Ferguson
	Dr. Bronwen Forbay
	Dr. Kent Hoeffner
	Dr. and Mrs. Fred Hills
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Dr. Kent Hoeffner
	Steve and Harriet Hubbard
	Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C.
	Jaydon and Lynnae Kellum
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin
	Terry Lechler
	Daniel Maresh
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Rita Moseley
	Al and Doris Parks
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor
	Jan and Tom Purdy

	Jim and Julie Roberts
	Wiff Rudd
	Betty Russell
	David and Annette Scott
	Martha Scott
	Jessica Shelton
	Terry and Jamie Stanford
	Dr. Staci Taylor and Calvin Brady
	Joyce Wittman
	Laurel Zeiss 

In Memory of Henry L. Campbell, Jr.
	Aurley Bible, Jr.
	Lorretha Bible
	Sonya Bible
	Blake Brooker
	Kenneth Burkins
	Chris Campbell
	Brian Conboy / Advanticom, Inc.
	Dub and Sharon Cunningham
	Charles Griffie
	Nakonia Hayes
	Myss Jean-Louis
	Olivia Meese
	Brody Mundorff
	Miley Pulliam
	Monica Ramirez
	Allison Reddoch
	Jon Taylor-Brown
	Ryshekia Taylor
	Shane Trawick
	Martha Wach
	Doug Young

In Memory of Edith Cernosek
	Kim and Frank Patterson

Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 24, 2020

 In Honor & In Memory
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 24, 2020

 In Honor & In Memory
In Memory of Logan Fisher
	Darla Fisher
	Misty Smith

In Memory of Dorothy Chervenka 
Martin Gaines
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Memory of Glenn Goff
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Memory of Elwin Gene Gooch
	Rick and Sharon ButlerJohn and Andra 	
	Cantrell
	Linda Cheek
	Jane Denny
	J B and Paula Denny
	Susan Duecy
	Guy, Melissa, Riley and Carson Elliott
	Robert and Linda Farrell
	Dianne Feyerherm
	Robert Ford
	Great Western Dining Service, Inc.
	Fay and Nick Gutierrez 
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Joe and Kathy Hite
	Ann and Gary Holly
	Irl Holt
	Terry Lechler
	Thomas and Jennifer Lowrance 
	Phil and Joyce McCleery
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Dennis and Jan Michaelis
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Melree Paris
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	George and Judy Pattison
	Richard and Pamela Perkins

	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Al and Luwenda Pollard
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor
	John Robertson
	April and Sheridan Robinson
	San Angelo District TXDOT Family
	David and Annette Scott
	Lewis and Janis Sessums
	James Swan
	Dr. Staci and Brady Taylor
	Texas Book Company
	J W Thibodeaux
	John and Jodie Tindell
	Gene Willingham

In Memory of David Hibbard
	Mace Hibbard

In Memory of Terry Jones (Monty 
Python)
	Dr. Elaine and Scott Fagner

In Memory of Dr. Dana Massey
Harry and Beverly Harelik
Dr. and Mrs. Fred Hills
Kim and Frank Patterson
	David and Annette Scott

In Memory of Rhonda Meredith
	Sandy and Michael Hinton

In Memory of Jimmy Miller
	Dr. Richard Drum

In Memory of Johnny F. Morris
	Dr. Richard Drum
	Dr. Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Drs. Ruth and Bill Pitts
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor

In Memory of Steve Norman
	Dr. Fred and Barbara Hills
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor

In Memory of Neil Peart  
(Rush Drummer)
	Dr. Elaine and Scott Fagner

In Memory of Harry Reed
	Rose and Andrew DeLeon
Kathryn and Thomas Proctor
Edward Solano

In Memory of Marshall Saunders
	Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of David Lee Smith
	Neyra Bazaldua

In Memory of Byron Swain
	Dr. Fred and Barbara Hills
	Kathryn and Tom Proctor

In Memory of Tucker James Waller
	Rose and Andrew DeLeon
	Dr. Charlotte Laughlin

In Memory of Ron Wilson
	Kim and Frank Patterson
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Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 24, 2020

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

James and Joan Alexander
Altrusa Club of Waco Texas Foundation Inc.
Anderson-Kent Insurance
Petra Ashleman
Donald and Nancy Balmos
Andrea Barnett
Piers and Alethea Bateman
Mackenzie Bates
Larry and Glenda Beasley
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Benson
Brazos River Pizza Company, LLC
Karyn Miller Brooks
Dr. S. M. and Martha Bunn
Rick and Sharon Butler
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Canham
Pauline Chavez
Chick-fil-A
Christian Brothers Automotive
Citrano’s Restaurants, LTD
City of Lacy Lakeview
City of Waco
City Tire & Battery
Vincent Clark
Karen Conine
Dr. Daelynn Copeland
Randy and Nancy Cox
Herb and Barbara Cross
Dr. and Mrs. Philip Croyle
CWA Construction, Inc.
Ray and Ellen Deaver
Dr Pepper Museum & Free Enterprise Institute
Kathleen Eden
Dr. Chad Eggleston
EMA Engineering & Consulting
Sara Jo and Louis Englander
John W. Erwin General Contractor, Inc.
John and Rhonda Erwin
Extraco Events Center, HOTFAIR
Factory Athletics

Dr. Elaine Fagner
Donna Flowers
Dr. Bronwen Forbay
Dottie Fornoff
Steve and Glynnis Gaines
GENCO Federal Credit Union
George’s Restaurant, Inc.
Sue Getterman
Marilyn Ginnane
Golden Corral
Gourmet Gallery, LLC
Gross-Yowell
GSR Restaurants
Fay and Nick Gutierrez
Mark and Mary Halamik
Nashim and H. Bruce Hamilton
Jim and Linda Hardwick
Harry and Beverly Harelik
Jim and Nell Hawkins
H-E-B
Landon Hengst
Dr. Fred and Barbara Hills
Sandy and Michael Hinton
Carey Hobbs
Dr. Kent Hoeffner
Dr. Lisa Hoeffner
Holy Ship LLC
Integ
Dr. and Mrs. Kerry Irons
Italian Granite
Anna Iushchenko
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C. (JRBT)
Jeanie Johnson
Kent and Beverley Keahey
Natalie Keen
Rollin and Loraine Khoury
Jeremy Leatham
Dr. and Mrs. Donald K. Lewis
Reid and Katherine Makowsky
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Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 24, 2020

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

Marie Martin
Mayborn Museum
Bob and Diane McEachern
Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
Matthew Meadors
Medical Assistant Student Association
Grayson Meek
Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Michaelis 
Milano Former Students Association
Dr. Stan and Nancy Mitchell
Mandy Morrison
Jessica Murphy
Ninfa’s
M J Ozment
Elizabeth Painter
Gary Parker
M Kay Pennington
Cynthia and Ray Perry
Aubree and Bao Pham
Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
Kathryn and Tom Proctor
Susan Pruett
Rabroker Air Conditioning & Plumbing
Raising Cane’s Chicken Fingers
Judith Reagan
Dr. Ross and Nelwyn Reagan
Dana Renschler
April Robinson
Tillman and Carolyn Rodabough	  
Ross Insurance Agency
San Antonio Livestock Exposition Educational Fund, Inc.
Andrea Sandusky
David and Annette Scott
Dr. Arvis Scott
Sheehy, Lovelace & Mayfield, P.C.
Ameenah Snow
Edward Solano
SpaceX
Rebecca Jo Sparks
Terry and Elaine Stevens

Judge Ralph and Phyllis Strother
SubwaySusan Taylor and Stephen Heyde
Texas Golf Karts
Texas Roadhouse
Texas State Technical College
Texas Western Management Partners, L.P.
TFNB – Your Bank for Life
T & G Chemical & Supply Co. Inc.
The Laundry Room
Patti Thomas
John and Jodi Tindell
Saul Torres
Gary and Pat Tully
Bradley Turner
Lise Uhl
Paula Unger and Michael Vieregg
Gail and David Wade
Allison Ward-Moore
Nicholas Webb
Sheena Williams
WingStop
Elaine Winniford
Women United of United Way of Waco-McLennan County
Workamper News, Inc.
Dr. Jessica Zbeida
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Front row, left to right: Nell Hawkins, Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary), Judge Vicki Menard, Linda Hatchel (Chair), 
Missy Larson, Glenda Strum, and Priscilla Stinnett

Middle row, left to right: Rick Brophy (Vice-Chair), Alfred Solano, Elisa Rainey, Mary Perez, Nashim Hamilton, 
and Ellie Morrison 

Back row, left to right: Dr. Donald K. Lewis, Ted Teague, Charlie Moore, Judge Rex Davis, Trammell Kelly, Dr. Andrew 
Canham, and Kim Patterson (Executive Director)

Not Pictured: Judge Vikram Deivanayagam, Bill Dietz, Jr., Dr. Sandra Goss, Doug McDurham, Betsy Reeder, J. Clay 
Sawyer, M.D., and Geneva Watley

2020 MCC Foundation Board of Directors
 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities it serves  
by supporting its 9,000 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 250-acre campus.  

The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the Foundation in these endeavors.

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Contact Us

Kim Patterson, MS, APR
Executive Director

kpatterson@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606

Neyra Bazaldua, MBA
Coordinator, Special Events & Alumni 

Engagement  
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu

254.299.8481
 

Shelley Cotten, MBA
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships 

scotten@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

Rose DeLeon
Executive Secretary, MCC Foundation

rdeleon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

 

Kathy McLendon, MHSA 
Director, Resource Development

kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663

Cloddy Williams
Executive Secretary,  

Resource Development
cwilliams@mclennan.edu

254.299.8621 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1



